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As we embark on 2023, we would like to share with our guests two
important  things  in  regards  to  our  dining  services  at  the
Keweenaw Mountain Lodge.

Continuing to focus on private dinners in the dining room
Providing winter take out meal for lodging guests

Private Dinners in the Dining Room
Starting  June  2022,  and  going  strong  into  2023,  the  Lodge
initiated a unique dinner experience and switched completely to
only “Private Dinners at a Prix Fixe” in the dining room. This
is  a  European-style  private  dining  experience  offered
exclusively in the historic dining room of the Lodge. The June
decision had us operate the dining room fully as a private
dinner location. This decision has been a wonderful decision.
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For  this  unique  private  dining
experience, the entire lodge building
closes at 6pm, and transforms into a
private enclave for the private diners.
This provides a quiet atmosphere on the
resort property (learn more about our
quiet park initiative), where a maximum
of 12 people per night can have dinner
can  experience  the  limited  menu  and
slow food concepts. No where else can
you  have  an  entire  WPA-era  Lodge  to
yourself.

For those who experienced this dining style at the Lodge, they
have understood the concept of the change and have embraced the
experience it brought them. They have come as guests, and left
as friends. This is due to the food being genuine and authentic
cuisines from different cultures — rustic worldly food. As well,
having a maximum of 12 people per evening in the dining room,
the chef having a keen interest and attention to every guest,
and  the  chef  being  creative  and  passionate  about  food  (she
creates a new menu each week, providing uniqueness and quality)
has led to positive experiences.
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[ see more food photos ]

The staff has also been able to enjoy the operations much more,
as  we  have  customers  that  appreciate  life,  respect  other  —
leading to a fun.joyous.adventuresome experience for both the
guests and the KML team.

Winter Take-out Meals
Starting December 15th, 2022, we saw the need to offer cabin
guests  with  hot  dinners  considering  limited  dining  options
during the winter time at the top of the Keweenaw. We launched
our complimentary take-out dinners for our cabin guests with the
goal to provide a nice, rotating hot dinner that will be enjoyed
in the cabins by a warm fireplace, creating memories and sharing
stories, while also simply breathing in all that nature has to
offer. The take-out dinners are being provided by the Little
Cabin Cafe.

Learn more about the winter take-out meals that we are offering
during the 2022-2023 winter season.
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The Little Cabin Cafe continues to be open every day of the week
to  the  general  public  from  8am  to  5pm,  offering  breakfast
burritos in the morning, and one food lunch item based upon what
the chef has created that day. In addition, the cafe continues
to  offer  specialty  coffee,  snacks,  and  beverages  —  juices,
sodas, craft beer, and wine.

 

 

https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/dining/winter-take-out-dinners/
https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/dining/little-cabin-cafe-menu/

